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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz

701 Ocean Street

Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Deferral of Energy Assistance Report until February 13, 2001

Dear Members of the Board:

On January 9, 2001, your Board received letters from Supervisor Pirie and Supervisor Wormhoudt
concerning the impact of increased utility costs on County residents. At that time, your Board
directed the County Administrative Office to report back on a number of related matters, including
a review of various programs and strategies which would provide for energy assistance to low
income households.

This report, which is being prepared with the assistance of the Community Action Board (CAB) and
various County departments, is being finalized this week and we are requesting a one week deferral
to February 13, 2001 to complete this work.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the report on various energy related matters
to February 13, 2001.

Very truly yours,

/A/W

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer

cc. Community Action Board (CAB)
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